
	

	

HEBRON HS PTSA PRESENTS ONLINE SAFETY 
AND POTENTIAL PITFALLS 

Thursday, April 4 
6:00 PM in the Hebron HS Cafeteria 

6:00-6:15 PM will be a short HHS PTSA Meeting 
6:15-8:00 Online Safety with Tony Goodwin followed by Chris 

Langford with LISD Cyber Security  
Food will be provided.  Please RSVP on our Facebook Event  

page so that we have enough food for everyone!  

 
 This is an important topic for our Hebron HS, Future Hawk Middle 

School parents, and students.  Guest Speaker Tony Godwin 
works for the Northern Texas Internet Crimes Against Children 
Task Force.  Tony has worked with the FBI, Secret Service and 

Homeland Security investigating over 1,800 criminal 
investigations into offenses related to the exploitation of 

children. Be aware of the potential online dangers and know 
what to do if it happens. This presentation will be “PG” and may  

not be appropriate for young children.   
 

Kronda Thimesch PTSA Program Chair 972-670-0331 

 
 
 


